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INFORMATION RELEASE

Attempted Murder Case Under Investigation October 11, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On October 10, 2010, between the hours of 3:00pm and 4:30pm, an unidentified
male adult entered a trailer in the Lake Solano Park campgrounds in Winters,
sexually and physically assaulting a lone female adult that was inside. The victim
described the suspect as a Hispanic male, approximately 30 years of age, short
in height with an obese build. He is further described as having short black hair,
brown eyes, and being clean shaven. He was believed to be wearing a white t-
shirt, an unknown color of corduroy pants, and a pair of work gloves at the time
of the assault. The suspect spoke Spanish and poor English to the victim. He
smelled strongly of alcohol. The suspect also demanded money from the victim.
He stole approximately $200 in U.S. currency as well as a small safe before
being startled by a noise and fleeing from the trailer on foot, in an unknown
direction. Anyone with any information pertaining to this case is asked to call the
Solano County Sheriff’s Office at (707) 421-7090 or Crimestoppers at (707) 644-
STOP.
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